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Wednesday March 20, 2024 Meridy’s Restaurant: 5:30 to 8:00 p.m. 

Following the program, meal at Meridy’s sponsored by: United Ag
Service of Gorham Kansas 

RSVP Requested by Friday, March 15, 2024
For correct meal count, please register by this date

Contact Clint Laflin or Craig Dinkel with questions, or to RSVP
directly via email at cllaflin@ksu.edu, or cadinkel@ksu.edu

K-State Research and Extension is committed to providing equal opportunity for participation in all programs,
services and activities.  Program information may be available in languages other than English.  Reasonable

accommodations for persons with disabilities, including alternative means for communication (e.g., Braille, large
print, audio tape, and American Sign Language) may be requested by contacting the event contact Clinton Laflin two
weeks prior to the start of the event at 785-483-3157 and cllaflin@ksu.edu. Requests received after this date will be

honored when it is feasible to do so.  Language access services, such as interpretation or translation of vital
information will be provided free of charge to limited English proficient individuals upon request.

Crop & Pasture Weed Control

Extension Meeting

RSVP at: http://tinyurl.com/mr4cfjb5
or by scanning the QR Code


